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Pupil achievements!  

We have celebrated many swimming achievements this week!  

 A huge well done to the following children on their fantastic achievements this week ... 

Oscar, Year 1 
5 Metres award! 

Luna, Year 2 
Octopus 3 award! 

Freya, Year 2 
Octopus 2 award! 

Alexa, Year 1 
Goldfish 1 award! 

Levi, Year 1 
Octopus 1 award! 

We love to see certificates and photos and celebrate our children’s success!  

Please send them in with their certificates or send us a picture if they would like to 
be on the newsletter! 
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Brook Buddies is our before & after school provision, we provide 
breakfast & an after school snack ( allergies are catered for 

wherever possible–advance notice needs to be given) 

Our session times & prices are below:       
                                                                                                                             

Breakfast club: 

8:00am–8:45am - £3.50 

Afterschool club: 

Half session 3:20pm-4:45pm - £5.25 

Full session 3:20pm–5:45pm - £8.00 

All bookings must be made by Thursday of the week  
before you require childcare.  

 
Please note: (Summary from Brook School policy)                                                                              

Parents should collect their child promptly at the end of a session  
otherwise you will be charged a fee of £10.00 to cover staff 
costs if they are more than 10 minutes late.  If this situation 
arises more than three times in one term, their child’s place at 

Brook Buddies may be forfeited! 

Buddies parents please note:                                                                                         
If you need an emergency place (& these can only be given if we 
have spaces)—this needs be paid on Parent Pay no later than 3pm 

To get in touch please call 07970704158 

Buddies@brook.dudley.sch.uk 

Please note we can only answer the phone & emails during our  
operating hours. 

This week we have been exploring the great outdoors. We 
have had fun playing football and tennis. We have also  

enjoyed creating some butterflies!  

Please send in any empty plastic bottles for next weeks  
activity - thankyou! 

 
 
 
3B were the highest          

attendees in KS2 and 1W 
were the highest in KS1.  

Well Done! 

Rec D 97.50% 

Rec B 95.63% 

1R 84.67% 

1W 99.33% 

2C 93.33% 

2T 95.17% 

3B 97.86% 

3MH 94% 

4D 96.43% 

4F 85.19% 

5I 91.33% 

5P 93.93% 

6AH 96.67% 

6HT 96.67% 

School Total 93.30% 

Target  97% 

Attendance % 
w/c 22/04/2024 

Tickets are selling 
fast for our  

up-coming family 
show ‘Toon Travel-
lers with Flip and  

Dippy’ on Thursday 
9th May!  

Tickets are £4 
per person and all 
children must be 

accompanied by an 
adult. Visit Parent 
Pay to book your 

tickets! 

Spelling Shed 

Well done to the top 
spellers in each class for 

the past 7 days! 

The top class of the week 
is… 2AC - Well done! 

 

1R Sienna 

1W Jaina 

2C Elsie 

2T Oscar 

3 Sophie 

3 Edmund 

4D Jensen 

4F Jasmine 

5I Eliza 

5P Lucas 

6HT - 

6AH Leah 


